
AMERICAN CIVIL LIBERTIES UNION 
22 East 40th Street 	New York, N.Y. 10016 	(212) 725-1222 

March 9, 1973 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your kind letter of February 10. I'm afraid 
the extreme limitation on our resources make5it impossible for 
us to investigate a case such as yours, although, as you suggest 
yourself, you might be able to interest the Maryland CLU in 
your pistol permit denial. I suggest you write: 

John Roemer III 
Executive Director, 
Maryland CLU 
1231 North Calvert Street 
Balitmore, Maryland 21202 

Yours sincerel , 

• drime=‘(.4.m. 

hn H. F. Shattuck 
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